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OHBA Congratulates Doug Ford and the Progressive Conservatives on Winning the 

Provincial Election 
 
The Ontario Home Builders’ Association (OHBA) congratulates Doug Ford and the 
Progressive Conservative Party of Ontario on their victory in the provincial election 
yesterday. OHBA looks forward to continuing working with Premier Ford and his team, with a 
focus on getting more homes built and combatting the housing crisis across the province. 
 
During these trying times, with the threat of tariffs that promise to make an already 
challenging economic environment for home builders even worse, it is important to work 
together and focus on providing solutions and relief both to home buyers and the wider 
residential construction industry. 
 
Our focus remains on: 

• Addressing the high level of fees and taxes that the industry faces 
• Ensuring housing-supportive infrastructure remains a priority 
• Improving the permitting and approvals process for new projects 

 
OHBA is pleased to see that housing remains a priority for the new government and looks 
forward to supporting the government and representing the interests of the industry during 
the next four years. 
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